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Comment - My employer has two health plans-- one for management and one for everyone else. Most 
employees at my company could not afford the management policy. It literally costs more than they 
take home. With the new year all 450+ non-management employees will lose their ability to buy an 
affordable policy through the company. And they will be reduced to under 30 hours a week to remove 
the company's liability to provide healthcare. So the working poor will be poorer and lose access to 
health care. They will have to work another part-time job to make ends meet. May every political hack 
who pushed this legislation through suffer as my co-workers will. This law is terrible.
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